
 
 

 

To: City Council  

From: Scott Luey, Chief Administrative Officer   

Date: October 22, 2024 

Re: Fire Services Management Oversight Committee – 

Recommendation Regarding Temporary Agreement Extension 

 
At its meeting on October 2, 2024, the Fire Services Management Oversight Committee 
resolved as follows: 
 
Moved by: S. Luey  
Seconded by: B. Grant  
 
THAT the Fire Services Management Oversight Committee recommend the temporary 
agreement to share Fire Administration services between the Township of Wainfleet 
and the City of Port Colborne be extended to December 31, 2024.  

CARRIED  
 

 
To that end, Council is asked to resolve as follows: 
 
THAT Council approve extending the temporary agreement to share Fire Administration 
services between the Township of Wainfleet and the City of Port Colborne to December 
31, 2024.  
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